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24th Progress Report of the RSPG Sub-group 

on Peer Review and Member State cooperation 
on authorisations and awards  

 
The RSPG at its Meeting #62 (hybrid, 25th October 2023) approved the 23rd Progress 
Report of the RSPG Sub-Group on Peer Review and Member State cooperation on 
authorisations and awards.  
 

I. PEER REVIEW FORUM 

Since the last RSPG Plenary the Working Group has not received any request to convey 
a voluntary Peer Review Forum on the basis of Article 35 of the European Electronic 
Communications Code (EECC).  
 

II. NOTIFICATIONS 
 
The Working Group has received one notification by Member States without the 
request for conveying a Peer Review Forum. 
 
Latvia – 3rd of January 2024 on a selection procedure in order to assign the rights of 
use of spectrum bands 1734.80 MHz – 1735.20 MHz / 1829.80 MHz – 1830.20 MHz 
and 1759.80 MHz – 1760.00 MHz / 1854.80 MHz – 1855.00 MHz.  
 

III. SUB-GROUP MEETING 
 
On January 15th sub-group conveyed the meeting in order to discuss issued raised by 
several Stakeholders during the public consultation on the Work Programme 2024 and 
beyond on the improvement of the Peer Review deliverables. It was agreed that 
changes in the Work Programme are needed in order to adapt the requests from the 
Stakeholder relating to the purely informative process of the notifications of 
interested administration and so called interim Peer Review reports, which are now 
reflected in the draft Work Programme submitted for the final approval.  
 
Co-chairs:  
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